Attachment 2 - Email from Director Barnett Explaining the General Spending Limit from August 22, 2017

From: Barnett, Wayne Wayne.Barnett@seattle.gov &
Subject: RE: Update on Spending
Date: August 22, 2017 at 12:00 PM
To: Katherine Bobman katherine @katherinebobman.com, Abbot Taylor abbot312@mac.com
Cc: LeBeau, Rene Rene.LeBeau@seattle.gov

Shoot, Katherine, sorry | didn’t send you this worksheet on Friday. We show you guys at
$139,527 when the cap was lifted. It went back into effect on 8/4, so your post 8/4
spending limit is $300,000 minus $139,527, or $160,473.

Best,
Wayne

From: katherine.bobman@gmail.com [mailto:katherine.bobman@gmail.com] On Behalf
Of Katherine Bobman

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 11:35 AM

To: Barnett, Wayne <Wayne.Barnett@seattle.gov>; Abbot Taylor <abbot312@mac.com>
Subject: Update on Spending

Hi Wayne,

| just wanted to circle back to see if there is any update on our General spending limit?
Looking to put together our fundraising plan.

Thanks so much!

Katherine
Copy of
Book1.xlsx
2017 Campaign Spending calculator
Adjustment per | Total as of
Money Spent to date Rule16.D 7/11
prior debts & CoH in Excess of
expenditures |obligations [D&O (Bal)
Grant 7/11C4 $ 129,388.36 | S - $129,388.36
Mosqueda $ 88,075.85 S 3,901.42 |$S 47,549.73 | $139,527.00

Spending cap lifted 7/12


Abbot Taylor
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